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UPDATE 

Online Softball registration has closed; All  
softball divisions are full except for four 

roster spots available in the 8U division. If 

interested in one of the four available 8U 
spots, please call Randy at 720-249-7696. 

Baseball registration closes April 18th.   
Teams are filling up quickly with many divisions almost full. Please register 
now to reserve your spot and avoid being put on a waiting list. Roster spots 
are first come first served. To register, please visit the CYBSA website at 
www.centennialbaseball.com and click on the red “Register Now ” button.  

Registration is fast and easy using debit card, credit card or e-check. 

Tell others about CYBSA and invite them to join for a summer of baseball, 
softball and fun. 

O N - L I N E  R E G I S T R A T I O N  

Special points of interest: 

∗ Time is running out! 

∗ Mandatory Certification 

∗ May 30th 

∗ Mandatory meetings 
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As a condition of eligibility to 
coach in CYBSA and Babe 
Ruth League, Inc., all 
coaches must receive 
certification prior to the first 
practice of the 2009 season. 
New coaches (including 
assistant coaches) and/or 
returning coaches not yet 
certified must complete the 

online course prior to first 
practice.      Response to the 
2008 Coaches Certification 
program was tremendous 
and very well received.  
Certification costs $19.95 and 
has been upgraded from a 
three year term to a lifetime 
certification.  

T h e  a b u n d a n c e  o f 
information and tips available 
to  coaches upon completion 
of the course and final exam 
far exceeds the cost of the 
certification course.  The 
online course is easy, 
informative, and well worth 
the time spent. 

M a n d a t o r y  c o a c h  c e r t i f i c a t i o n  



 

CYBSA 
P.O. Box 4913 

Englewood, CO 80155 

Baseball: 303-380-2505 
Softball: 303-380-4004 

Fax: 303-632-6346 
E-mail: cybsa@msn.com 

CENTENNIAL YOUTH 
BASEBALL-SOFTBALL 

ASSOCIATION 

 

If you are the “official” Team Mom 
o r  T e a m  D A D  t h e 
MANDATORY attendance 
Team Parent meeting will take 
place on Saturday May 9th at the 
Smoky Hill Public Library 
beginning promptly at 10:00 a.m. 
and runs until 1:00 p.m. If you 
are unable to attend please send 
someone in your place as vital 
information will be discussed and 
distributed at this meeting. Your 
team must be represented. 

 

The MANDATORY attendance 
Head Coach/Manager’s meeting will 
take place on Saturday May 2nd at the 
Smoky Hill Public Library beginning 
promptly at 10:00 a.m. and runs until 
1:00 p.m. Official rosters, practice and 
game schedules will be distributed at 
this meeting. Immediately following 
the meeting  equipment and uniform 
pick-up will take place at the 
Neighborhood Self Storage. Maps to 
both of these locations can be found on 
the CYBSA website in the “Maps to 
Fields” tab. If you are unable to 
attend please send an assistant 
coach in your place, your team 
must be represented.    

Head Coach and Team Parent Meetings 

CYBSA 

We’re on the web 
www.centennialbaseball.com 

 CYBSA Season Opening Event 

CYBSA proudly announces our 2nd Annual Season Opening Event to be 
held Saturday, May 30th from 9:00 a.m. until 3:00 p.m. CYBSA sponsor  
Digitech Systems will be providing the ever popular 24 foot tall inflatable 
slide, the 150 foot long obstacle course, the dunk tank (if you wish to be a 
“dunkee” please bring a towel, swim suit and/or a change of clothes), and the 
”one on one bungee ball”,  a new addition to the festivities this year which is 
sure to be a hit. Colorado Rockies mascot “DINGER” will be making a guest 
appearance during the event.  CYBSA will have vendors present selling food, 
sporting goods, clothing, etc.  

$1.00 raffle tickets will be available for purchase for a chance to win  
baseball/softball equipment and clothing. 

“Colorado Candids”, CYBSA’s “New” Official Photographer will be taking 
individual and team photos during this event.  Unlike years past, advanced 
purchase will NOT be necessary.  Colorado Candids will email proofs to each 
family with no obligations, but with the options to chose a package or create 
your own package. Proofs can be forwarded to friends and/or other family 
members with orders mailed directly to purchaser within 2 weeks.  All players 
and teams are required to have photos taken by Colorado Candids who will 
provide photos to CYBSA for the inaugural Memory/Year book to be offered 
for sale this year.   

 
CYBSA will seek to implant 
in the youth of the 
community ideals of good 
sportsmanship, honesty, 
loyal ty ,  courage and 
reverence, so they may be 
finer, stronger and happier 
youths who will grow to be 
good, clean, healthy adults. 

 Our CYBSA family of 
sponsors is growing. 

Please see  
www.centennialbaseball.com 

for a list of our sponsors 
and let them know 
you’re from CYBSA 


